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Mr. S. A. White

Senifor Vice President, Nuclear Power
Tennessee Valley Authority

6N 38A Lookout Mace

1101 Market Street

Chattanooga, TN 37402-2801

Dear Mr. White:
SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-327/88-26 AND 50-328/88-26

Thank you for your responses of July 14, 1988 and September 6, 1988 to our
Notice of Violation issued on June 17, 1988, concerning activities conducted at
your Sequoyah facility. We have evaluated your . esponses including the
additfonal examples of Violation 327, 328/88-26-01 cited in IR 327, 328/88-28
and found that they meet the requirements of 10 CFR 2.20). We will evamine
the implementatfon of your corrective actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

ORIGIIAL S!GNED 8Y
KENFLSTA P BARR

Frank R, McCoy, Assistant Director
for TVA InsBoction Programs

TVA Projects Division

Ofiice of Special Projects

cc: J. A Kirkebo, Vice President,
Nuclear Eng*nooring
J. L. LaPoint, Acting Site Director
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant
R. L. Gridley, Director
Nuclear $afot§fand Licensing |
9

M. Ray, Acting Site Licensin

Manager |
TVA Representative, Rockville
Office

\
General Coi.sel, TVA |
State of Tennessee

bee: (See page 2)
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Mr. S. A, White 2

Partlow, OSP

Richardson, 0SP |
Black, 0OSP |
Liaw, OSP

Barr, QOSP/RII

Watson, OSP/RII

. Brady, OSP/RII

J. Rutberg 0GC

NRC Resident Inspector

DRS, Technical Assistant

NRC Document Control Desk
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